
      	 	 	 	
	
Dear	Parent	/Guardian,	
	
Brown	City	Schools	will	be	providing	Title	I	services	in	Reading,	Math,	Science,	and	Social	
Studies	for	Kindergarten	through	twelfth	grade	students.		This	Title	I	program	will	
supplement	the	regular	core	academic	programs	in	the	regular	classroom.		Students	will	be	
selected	for	Title	I	services	as	a	result	of	building	level	assessments,	overall	classroom	
performance,	and	/or	teacher	recommendations.		Students	recommended	will	receive	
assistance	in	the	content	area	in	which	there	is	an	academic	need.	
	
A	teacher	or	paraprofessional	within	the	school	building	will	be	conducting	this	program.		
The	program	will	provide	additional	assistance	and	support	services	to	eligible	students	
throughout	the	school	day.		Staff	may	work	with	all	students	while	in	the	regular	education	
classroom,	however	special	attention	will	be	given	to	Title	I	eligible	students.		Progress	
reports	and	other	evaluations	will	continue	to	come	from	the	child’s	regular	classroom	
teacher.		At	any	given	time	you	have	the	right	to	request	the	professional	qualifications	of	
your	child’s	teacher	or	paraprofessional.			
	
Your	child	may	be	recommended	as	a	student	who	would	benefit	from	additional	
assistance	from	the	Title	I	services	during	the	current	school	year.		If	you	do	not	wish	to	
have	this	additional	assistance	for	your	child	if	they	qualify	or	are	recommended,	please	
sign	and	return	this	form.	
	
Sincerely,		
	
Sharron	Takacs,	Title	I	Director	
Sean	Hagey,	Elementary	Principal	
Brad	Hale,	High	School	Principal	
Neil	Kohler,	Superintendent	
	
	
	
	
	
	
___________________________________does	not	have	my	permission	to	receive	additional	support	
through	the	Brown	City	Schools	Title	I	program	for	the	current	school	year.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
____________________________________________									 	 				______________________________	
											Parent/Guardian	Signature																																																	Date	
	


